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This week we will be learning All about Me 
and My Emotions through songs, games and 
stories. We will be focusing on the first initial 
of names and the letter E. Our class is also
learning the difference between letters and
numbers as well as horizontal and vertical 
lines.

Thank you to everyone who shared and 
donated to our class book fairy fund. We have  
hit our goal of $300.00. every student will 
receive a book a month sometimes even two.
September's book was donated by the Sims
family (Clarks family), Thank you!

Sign Language with Miss Savannah will be on 
Mondays at 2pm
Next week Spanish will start on Tuesdays with 
Miss Brea at 10am
Music with Miss Aysia will be on Wednesdays 
at 10am.

• Bring in extra clothes. 

• Please send your 
child in good walking 
shoes for impromptu 
walks to the park. 

• Please sunscreen 
your child before 
coming to school 
each day.

• Please bring in a 
family photo!

• No school Sept 29th. 


